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Quarterly Newsletter- January 2020 
 
 
Welcome to our third Quarterly Capital Campaign Community 
of Faith Newsletter. We want to be transparent about our 
efforts and keep you informed! The newsletter will feature 
Highlights, Financial Goals, Key Dates, and a Capital 
Campaign Member Spotlight. 

 

Message from Reverend Brandon Harris: 
Dear beloved Church family, our 
capital campaign is an essential part 
of our continued growth and future as 
a community of faith! Peoples is a 
wonderful congregation with a strong 

past, a vibrant present, and a hopeful future. Join us in giving to 
the capital campaign as we move forward in faith.  
 

OUR GOAL 

The goal of the Capital Campaign Community of Faith (CCCOF) 
is to raise $1.5M before March 31, 2021 to eliminate our Church 
mortgage and to pay for the needed replacement of the HVAC 
for our Church.  

  

 

HVAC HIGHLIGHTS 
These phases will be accomplished between January through 
April 2020. 
 

 Phase 1: Completion of Elmes Center facility spaces. 

Closure of ceiling grids 
 

 Phase 2: Completion of Sanctuary within one week. 
 

 

 Phase 3: Completion of Lower Auditorium 

After completion of HVAC installation, the beautification phase 
will include painting, clean-up and replacement of materials as 
needed. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

         Capital Campaign Member Spotlight 

 Kimberly Sellers: The Capital 
Campaign is important to me because 
Peoples Church is important to me. As 
a 2nd generation member, I was 
christened in this church, baptized, 
confirmed, married and my son was 

also christened and confirmed in this church so I want 
to see Peoples thrive for future generations.   
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Capital Campaign 
Community of Faith 
Peoples Congregational United Church of Christ  

“Faith Raising with an Attitude of Gratitude” 

 



 

“We are Reaching down to Raise, Reaching out to Save and Reaching up to Praise at 
Peoples Congregational United Church of Christ”.  

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR:  

COMMUNITY PARTNERS’ DONORS: 
 School Nurses Ward 1 

 

 Zeta Phi Beta Omicron Phi Zeta Chapter 
 
 

 Washington Jazz Arts Institute 
 

CHURCH ORGANIZATIONS’ DONORS: 
 January-February-March Birth Month Club 

 

 April-May Birth Month Club 

WHAT’S NEXT? 
 

 Year 1 of the Capital Campaign ends on March 1, 

2020.  

 Year 2 will be launched on March 1, 2020 - March 7, 

2021.  

 Year 2 Pledge Cards will be distributed on March 1, 

2020 
 

WHERE CAN YOU GET A PLEDGE CARD? 

Capital Campaign donation envelopes are in the pews for 
member use and are designated as Capital Campaign 
donations only.  Donations can be made electronically on the 
website at www.peopleschurchucc.org, click Online Giving Tab, 
select menu option: Capital Campaign. 
 

STAY INFORMED! 
If you did not complete a Pledge Card; but you make donations 
by check in the CC envelopes found in the Sanctuary pews, 
include your E-mail address on the envelope in order to receive 
an acknowledgement of your contribution. If you donate cash, 
please include your home address, if you do not have an E-
mail address. 
 
Capital Campaign are deposited no later than Wednesday of 
each week. Questions regarding your donations can be 
addressed to Carolyn Veiga, Assistant Treasurer.  

   

The Capital Campaign Community of Faith is: 

"Honoring the Gifts of Each Generation" with our 
 

 Children Changers 

 Teen Tithers 

 Millennial Movers 

 Gen-X Givers 

 Baby Boomer Bridgers 

 Golden Gifters 
 
 
 

CCCOF COMMITTEES: 
 

 Multimedia Technology Team 

 

 Community Outreach Team 

 

 Marketing and PR 

 

 Church Ministries 

 

 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN CHAIRS: 
 

 Honorary Chairman:  

o Dr. David Driskell   

 

 Co-Chairs:  

o Dr. Thomas Pinder  

o Mr. Jeffrey Banks 

o Ms. Batina Wills Washington 

 

Next Newsletter: June 2020 

http://www.peopleschurchucc.org/

